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Honeywell Inc.

501 County Road

Westbrook, Me. 04092

Honeywell Inc.

February 12, 2016
E.S. Boulos Co.
45 Bradley Dr.
Westbrook, Maine 04092
Att’n: Mr. Jesse Klimaytis
Re: Maine Medical Center OR 6 Renovation
Dear: Mr. Klimaytis,
This letter is to confirm that the two (2) new Strobes in OR6 have been tested and operated correctly.
The two smoke detectors that were removed for the project have been reinstalled and put back in service.

Sincerely,
Gary Wood
Gary Wood

System Specialist


